BOND
REFERENDUM

On Tuesday, November 5, 2024, our voters will
consider a bond referendum of up to $20.615 million.
These funds would support a bold proposal to enhance
safety and security, strengthen our facilities, and create
new spaces to help students fulfill their potential without
increasing our debt levy property tax rate.

An approved bond referendum would allow us to:

Construct a new
auditorium with
seating for 600

Improve safety and
security at the Primary
and Middle Schools

Create a new weight
room and multi-
purpose practice space

Bolster our athletic

competition fields

Modernize our .
schools for the Retain and attract

next generation top-notch staff

Increase the pride
and quality of the
district’s reputation

Appeal to new families
and students

NO LEVY INCREASE

The current debt levy rate is $4.04944
per $1,000 of taxable property value. An
approved bond referendum will not
increase this rate.
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